
      
 
 

Removal of Pier 5, Allegheny River Bridge, Back Channel 
Allegheny River, Right Bank, Mile 14.0     

 
 
1.  To All Whom It May Concern:  Notice is given that Joseph B. Fay Co. will be removing 
Pier 5 from the former Pennsylvania Turnpike Commission Allegheny River Bridge, located in 
the back channel of the Allegheny River, Right Bank, approximate Mile 14.0, near Harmarville, 
Allegheny County, Pennsylvania.  
 
2.  The work will be performed Monday through Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., beginning  
May 9, 2011 and ending on or about June 30, 2011. 
 
3.  A floating crane barge, multiple deck barges and a tug boat on scene will keep an eye for any 
oncoming traffic.  If needed, all work will cease until all clear is given. 
  
4.  Mariners should monitor radio frequency channels 13, 16 & 68 while transiting in the vicinity 
of the construction site.  
 
5.  Navigators, please note the location and duration of this work and use caution in and around 
the area. 
 
FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER: 
 
 
                    
                                                                                      //SIGNED// 
                                                                               KATHY M. GRIFFIN 
                                                                               Deputy Chief, Operations Division 
 
 
      

Notice to
Navigation Interests 
 
In reply refer to   US Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
Notice No. below   1000 Liberty Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA  15222-4186 
                                                                (412) 395-7189 
                                                                 www.lrp.usace.army.mil/or/or-f/navrpt.htm 

Notice No.  11-12 Date: May 3, 2011   

 


